MINUTES OF THE HOWEY-IN-THE-HILLS TOWN COUNCIL
TENATIVE BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING
HELD SEPTEMBER 13, 2016

Mayor Sears called the Town Council Tentative Budget Public Hearing of September 13,
2016 to order at 5:07pm.

Mayor Sears led the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.
Public Services Supervisor Ernest led the Invocation.

Present: Mayor Sears, Mayor Pro-Tem David Nebel, Councilor Conroy, Councilor Mabry,
Councilor Kearney and Councilor Conroy.

Also Present: Public Services Supervisor Ernest, Town Clerk Brasher and Admin Assist |l
Burke.

BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF HOWEY-IN-THE-HILLS
TENTATIVE MILLAGE AND TENTATIVE
BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING FOR FY 2016-2017

MAYOR SEARS PUBLICLY ANNOUNCED:
TOWN OF HOWEY-IN-THE-HILLS
TENTATIVE MILLAGE AND TENTATIVE
BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING FOR FY 2016-2017

Procedures for Millage and Budget Public Hearing per TRIM:

Mayor Sears stated;
The current year tentative millage: 9.2750 mills

The current year roll-back rate: 9.3369 mills

The percent of change from the roll-back rate over tentative millage rate is:
-0.66%

Mayor Sears read by Title Resolution No. 2016-004 — Tentative Millage Rate
Mayor Sears asked for public comments and questions.
As there were none, the Tentative Budget Public Hearing was closed

Councilor Conroy, seconded by Councilor Mabry moved to adopt Resolution No. 2016-
004, Tentative Fiscal Year 2016/2017 Millage Rate. Motion carried 5-0 with a roll call vote.
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Mayor Sears restated,
The Taxing Authority is: The Town of Howey-in-the-Hills
The Rolled Back Rate is: 9.3369 mills
The Percentage of change over the roll-back rate is: -0.66%
The Tentative Millage Rate to Be Levied Is: 9.2750 mills
Mayor Sears read by title Resolution No. 2016-005 — Tentative Budget
Mayor Sears asked for public comments and questions.
Marie Gallelli, 1104 N tangerine Ave, asked when the new Fiscal year starts.
Mayor Sears replied October 1, 2016 to September 30, 2017.
Councilor Kearney. seconded by Mayor Pro-Tem David Nebel moved to approve

Resolution No. 2016-005, Fiscal Year 2016/2017 Tentative Budget. Motion carried 5-0 with
a roll call vote.

Mayor Sears announced that the Public Hearing for the adoption of the fiscal year
2016/2017 Tentative Millage Rate and Tentative Budget is now complete.

PUBLIC COMMENTS-NONE

The meeting adjourned at 5:15pm.
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Brenda Brasher, MMC

Town Clerk
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